
5343 *a li,&4 19 p, L 
January 18,200 1 

Mr. Michael A. Friedman, Commissioner 
Food and Drug Administration 
Parklawn Bldg., 5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, MD 20857 

I .i ~._ Dear Commissioner Friedman, 

This letter regards the cruel treatment of animals for testing pharmaceuticals, It was 
recently brought to our attention that Proctor and Gamble was using horrible tests on 
animals, causing immense suffering. 
We demand that these tests be stopped. The companies involved should use in vitro tests 
for their products. There is no reason why any animal should suffer or their life be put in 
danger because of these tests. 
I am enclosing a brochure that graphically describes the situation. 
Your immediate attention to this matter is requested and appreciated. Thank you for your 
time. 

Sincerely, 

Jange Kroll 
3538 Arcadian Drive 
Castro Valley, CA 94546 
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